
WELCOME 
November 20, 2022 

 

“The LORD recompense thy work, and a full reward be given thee 
of the LORD God of Israel, under whose wings thou are come to 
trust.”  Ruth 2:12 
 
Prayer Meeting    8:45 a.m. 
Discipleship Classes    9:15 a.m. 
    Superintendent:  Kyle Stoltzfus 

Focus:  “To humbly serve, leaving our lives in the hands of 
the God in whom we take refuge.” 

    Today’s Lesson:  “Ruth and Boaz”  Ruth 2:1-16, 19, 20 
    Next Week’s Lesson:  “The Kingsman-Redeemer”  
                                                    Ruth 3:1-6; 4:1-11 
 
Worship Service    10:00 am. 
    Song Leader:  J J Nolt 
    Welcome & Announcements 
    Offering: 
    Slideshow of Hurricane Ian 
    Prayer & Praise:  J J  Nolt 
    Message:  Pastor David R. Miller 
 “So You Think You’re Smart?” 
    Congregational Song 
    Benediction 
 
Offerings Last Sunday:  
    General   $6,141.36 
    Local Missions          59.15 
    Hurricane Relief                2,250.00 
 
Message Next Sunday:  Pastor JR Weaver 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
THIS AFTERNOON: 
    3:00 – Christmas Choir Practice.  Your voice is needed! 
    3:00 – Grief Share “Surviving the Holidays” @ Bethel Pavilion.    
      Anyone interested is welcome to come.  See Ernie Kaufman or  
      Janet Miller for more information. 
    3:00-5:00 – Visitation hours @ Bethel Mennonite for Dale       
      Yoder (former member of Palm Grove).  Celebration of Life     
      service immediately following visitation. 
 
This Week at Palm Grove: 
Wednesday:  There will be no service. 
 
Thursday:  Happy Thanksgiving!! 
 
Pray for Todd, Tonia and family as they travel the next two weeks. 
Pray for Bob and Myrera as they travel to Mexico and Columbia. 
Pray for Rita Eicher as she travels in Iraq. 
Pray for others traveling over the holiday. 
 
Thank you for your generous donations for Samaritans Purse 
shoeboxes!  This will truly be a blessing!  If you have not received 
your coupon for participating, please see Janet Miller. 
 
A fund has been set up for Hurricane Relief.  If you would like to 
give to this, please memo your check or giving as “Hurricane 
Relief”.  Thank you! 

LOOKING AHEAD: 
    December 4th – Christmas Homecoming Hymn Singing 
    December 11th – Church Christmas Meal; caroling in evening 
    December 18th – Annual Christmas Program 
    December 29th – Volleyball Tournament 
 



 
 
 
 
 


